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08 November 2022

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

DENR by the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd.,

Ermita, Manila

Dear Director Claudio:
In compliance to Environmental Management Bureau Circular No. 002 Series of 2022, we

would like to request for Notice that the following reclamation projects under the jurisdiction of
PPA, PMO Mindoro can proceed with ECC application:

Name of Project

Location

ECC Number

. Construction of Calapan
Port Operational Area and
Port of Calapan
Improvement Project

Port of Calapan, Brgy. San
Antonio, Calapan City

ECC-R4B-1512-0099

. Abra de llog Port
Expansion Project and
Construction of Breakwater

Port of Abra de llog, Brgy.
Matabang, Abra de llog
Occidental Mindoro.

ECC-R4B-0912-0075

Hoping for your utmost consideration and favorable response.

Very truly yours,

EL%'E/DfLLA

Port Manager

PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE — MINDORO




